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Parent Chats 
 13.2.17 – Elephant chats 

14.2.17 – Penguin chats 

15.2.17 – Lodge chats 

16.2.17 – Panda chats 

17.2.17 – Giraffe chats 

If you cannot make the above times and 

dates, Wednesday evening is set aside 

for Elephants, Pandas, Penguins and the 

Lodge children.  Mrs MacDonald will make 

alternative arrangements for those in 

her group.  Signup sheets will go up in the 

conservatory very soon. 
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School Photographer 
On the 1st of February our school 

photographer will be in nursery to 

take individual and sibling 

photographs.  If you would like a 

picture with a younger / older sibling 

please arrive at the beginning of the 

session.   

 

 
 

February Half Term 
We break up for February half term 

on 17.02.17 and return on 28.02.17 as 

the Monday is a training day for 

staff. 

 

Useful Websites 
Here is a list of websites that you might 

like to access with your child at home. 
http://www.crickweb.co.uk/Early-Years.html 
http://www.fungooms.com/ 
http://www.topmarks.co.uk/Flash.aspx?bbc=fishAlive 
http://www.mightybook.com/MightyBook_free/puzzles/muffi
n_man_puz/puzzleMM.html 

And don’t forget our website which has 

ideas you can try at home with your 

child, book and song of the week and so 

much more.  Visit us at 

www.helengibsonnursery.co.uk 
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Cake Stall 
It is the Penguin/ Panda groups turn to take 

part in our PTA cake stall.  This will take place 

on the 15th of March (lots of advance notice).  

If parents could bring their cakes at the 

beginning of the session we can store them 

ready to sell later.  Cakes in the morning will be 

on sale from 11.20 a.m. and again at 12 if you 

child stays for lunch.  Afternoon sales will start 

at 3.20 pm.  The money raised allows us to take 

our children to forest school. 

 

Mathematics 
We will be holding a Mathematics workshop 

on the 15th of February 9-10 and 12.30 – 

1.30. 

Here you will discover what we do in school 

and how you can support your child in their 

mathematical development Please sign up 

below if you wish to come along. 

 
 

World Book Day 
World Book Day will take place on March the 

1st.  (It is officially held on the 2nd but as 

we have children at 2 ends of the week it is 

best if we have it the day before so all 

children can take part in it).The theme will 

be Nursery Rhyme characters.   

 
 

 

Kids Club 
Kids club are now taking interests for 

September.  If you will need the services of 

our fantastic Breakfast or After School 

Club from September please contact Claire 

Taylor on the following email address or ring 

school after 3.45on the usual nursery 

number. 

ctaylor@helengibsonnursery.co.uk 

  

 

Spare Clothes 
A quick reminder 

Could you please check your 

child’s bag regularly to replenish 

the clothes we may have used on 

your child? Your child’s bag 

should contain a clean top, 

bottoms, underwear and socks. 

 
 

WOW 

Thank you so much for 

your contributions to the 

Wow board.  Please take a 

new slip from the wallets 

beside the board 

whenever you need one. 

mailto:ctaylor@helengibsonnursery.co.uk
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Parents Meeting 

I would like to take part in the Mathematics workshop on the 15th of 

February 

 

Name …………………………………………………………… 

 

I will be attending am / pm (delete as appropriate) 

 
 

Have a brilliant February 

 
     


